
 

FREE FUELS REDUCTION 
DROP SITE 

Eugene Springfield Fire is providing a free vegetation drop site for 
wildfire risk reduction. Bring your woody debris between 9:30 am 
and 4 pm May 3 to May 5. A crew from Northwest Youth Corps 
will be available to help unload woody debris May 5.  
 
Need help transporting items? Contact Deputy Fire Marshal 
Althea Sullivan to request assistance (contact information below). 

 

 

 

Questions?  
Deputy Fire Marshal Althea Sullivan 
Phone: 541-799-5942 or Email: asullivan@eugene-or.gov 

Fuels Reduction 
Project Ideas 

Remove tree limbs 
touching your home 

Remove tree limbs 
touching the ground 

Remove shrubs 
touching your home 

Remove shrubs 
growing into tree 
limbs 

Reduce brush within 
100 feet of your 
home 

Move firewood 30 
feet from your home 

HOURS & LOCATION 

SBNA Park  
Driveway south of 

85082 S Willamette 

5/3 to 5/5 

9:30 am to 4 pm 

 

 


